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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

we like to update you regularly on the day-to-day situation.  

 

Ashura Period 

Please note that month of 

Ashura has started on July 31st 

2022. Therefore official holidays 

will be on August 8th / 9th, 

August 18th, August 29th, 

September 10th.  

 

Considering the upcoming 

weekend, most of the work will 

already stop by Friday August 

5th (in the southern part).  

 

During the month of Ashura 

pilgrims will walk from all parts 

of Iraq to Najaf and Kerbala. 

During this period, movement of 

cargo will be limited due to road 

blockages. Peak of Ashura will 

be around mid of September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider that will have an 

impact on the movement of 

cargo and customs operation. 

The Seaports and Airports will 

remain open but customs 

clearing and deliveries, particular 

in the southern parts of Iraq 

might be delayed. 

 

Please feel free to contact us in 

case of any specific question and 

please stay safe and healthy.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

M.G. International 

Transports  
 

 

 
Disclaimer: 

All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make 

use of part or the information without our written 

approval. The information in this publication are based 

on today’s information and are subject to change 

without notice. Details are given without responsibility 


